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Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

May the love and blessing of our Heavenly Parent and our True Parents be with you and with your families.

Our beloved brother, Rev. George Kazakos, who has been serving with passion and inspiration as District 
Pastor in District 3 for the past six months, is being asked by our Senior Pastor, Rev. In Jin Moon, to move 
his family to Los Angeles and serve as Assistant District Pastor to Rev. Mark Tengan, District Pastor for 
District 12. In addition to this assignment, Rev. Kazakos will also serve as an advisor for Lovin' Life 
Ministries to Districts 10, 11 and 12 on the West Coast, as he has been instrumental in the development of 
this ministry since its inception.  

With the approval of our True Parents, Dr. Anne Iparaguirre has been appointed as the new District Pastor 
for District 3 (which includes New Jersey, Pennsylvania and Delaware). She has the distinction of being the 
first woman District Pastor in America and we know that with her incredible heart and qualifications, she 
will do an excellent job in her new mission. Dr. Iparaguirre and her family have been a great support to our 
Senior Pastor and have completely embraced and supported Lovin' Life Ministries from the beginning.  

A transition ceremony to express our gratitude to Rev. and Mrs. Kazakos and their family and to welcome 
Dr. Iparaguirre and her family will take place at the Clifton Church in New Jersey this Saturday, April 9 
from 7:30 to 8:30 PM.  

Our True Parents and Rev. In Jin Moon are deeply grateful to these two faithful leaders for their 
willingness to serve the American Providence on the front lines as we move victoriously toward the 
completion of Cheon Il Guk on Foundation Day in January, 2013.  

Congratulations to Rev. and Mrs. Kazakos and to Dr. and Mr. Iparaguirre on your appointments. We pray 
for your great success in your mission.  

Thank you and may God bless you.  
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